
Visiting Assistant Professor Position in Human Development 

From: Sunil Bhatia 
  

  
Dear Colleagues, 
 

 
Connecticut College seeks applicants for a one-year visiting assistant professor position in social and 
personality development in the Department of Human Development beginning July 1, 2022. The 
initial one-year appointment may be renewed for one additional year based on performance 
evaluation. If you know candidates who would be interested, please spread the word.  For more 

information, please go to link below. 
https://www.conncolledu/employment/faculty-searches/human-development-visitor/ 

 
Best regards, 
Sunil Bhatia. 
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